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May 14, 2018     
 
Dear Parents of «FIRST_NAME» «LAST_NAME», 

 

What a great year we have had this year.  We had wonderful performances and 

we have made such excellent progress in our music and I am proud of 

everyone! 

 

Open enrollment will be in the 4/5 gym Wednesday, August 1st 8am to 

noon and Thursday, August 2nd 2pm to 6pm.  I would enroll as soon as 

possible to make sure that you have your spot. 

IC violins 4:45-5:30 
4/5 Wednesday 4:45-5:30  
4/5 Thursday 3:45-4:30 
4/5 violins 4:45-5:30  
 

During the summer if you are decluttering your home please set some items 

aside so that we can sell them at the Closet Clutter Sale.  This is our only 

fundraiser that helps pay for choir supplies and buses to travel to the wonderful 

places we perform for. 

 

I will keep violin notices in the PDFs under teacher connections on The 

Villages Charter website for future reference. 

Please contact me it you have any questions. 

Thank you for your continued support!   

 

Always musically yours, 

Hunter Britton 
Music Educator The Villages Charter School   (Intermediate site)  hunter.britton@tvcs.org    352-208-5926 
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